
 
 
 
 
 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
To:          Editors & Health Journalists 
Issued by:    Department of Health 
Date:       Monday, 14 March 2025 
 
Deputy Minister Phaahla to visit Olievenhoutbosch Clinic, Pretoria 
 
Pretoria – The Deputy Minister of Health, Dr Joe Phaahla will on Tuesday, 15 April conduct 
an oversight visit to Olievenhoutbosch Clinic, outside Pretoria as part of health facility visits 
programme to monitor the healthcare service delivery across the country, as  both proactive 
and reactive measures. This time the visit follows concerns raised by members of the public  
about challenges facing the clinic with potential  impact on the access to essential healthcare 
services. 
 
The Deputy Minister will be accompanied by Gauteng MEC for Health and Wellness, Ms 
Nomantu Nkomo-Ralehoko, senior health officials, both from national and provincial health 
departments, to gain first-hand information and make necessary recommendations to 
address any barriers to accessing healthcare by members of the public. 
 
Members of the media are invited to the visit scheduled as follows:  
 
Date:   Tuesday,  15 April 2025 
Time:   10h00 
Venue:  Olievenhoutbosch Clinic , Extension 13 1867, Mohlopi Street, 
 
RSVPs:   Howard.kgoa@health.gov.za / 0798769247 
 
For more information and media enquiries, please contact: 
 
Mr Foster Mohale 
Departmental Spokesperson  
National Health Department 
072 432 3792 
Foster.mohale@health.gov.za  
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